
Page 1 of 2

13 January 2024. Dear Mr and Mrs Ephraim,I'm very happy to be 
writing this letter. My family and I are doing well. School is going 
well. We are on Christmas break and have started 2024. I wish 
you all the best. We are in the middle of the dry season. What 
season are you in? How is your family doing? All the best to you. 
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2. Thank you for the gifts the project has given us. May God bless 
you abundantly. 3. Please pray that I will be healthy and do well 
at school. 


